Minutes of AGM 18th January 2023
Meeting commenced 20.45
Minutes and accounts from last year circulated. Viewed and agreed by all present.
The chairman informed members present he has received notice from Alan Blackburn that he wishes to step down from the committee. Thanks for his help will be forwarded in newsletter. He will remain a member.
Other committee members are willing to remain in place. Two names had previously been put forward to join them however one has withdrawn offer. Callum Durham is willing to join us. He was proposed by Peter Dowthwaite and seconded by Brian Pilkington. 
Discussions have been ongoing with regard to Newsletter. With increasing costs of production and sometimes very little content it was proposed that we move to every two months. This was agreed. Meetings will remain monthly (third Wednesday) Reminder for meetings and news between time can be added to facebook page and website.
When members receive renewal forms we will ask again how many willing to receive theirs by email. This will further reduce costs.
With this in mind and the fact that having moved base and no longer paying to use room for meetings it was agreed to keep membership subscription to £15.
Secretary (Mavis Bailey) thanked members for their support over the past year but had no other issues relating to club to raise. 
Treasurer (Elaine Storey) gave overview of accounts. Members have viewed these. We remain in a good financial position balance remaining much as it was last year.
No other issues raised.
Chairman thanked all for their support.
Meeting closed 21.30

